August 2015
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students, 
	Have you started your countdown to the first day of school? We have!  We are so excited to meet you and get started on our journey through sixth grade!
[bookmark: _GoBack]We wanted to give you an update about some changes that have happened over the last few weeks. Mrs. Amato decided to spend this school year at home with her children, so we needed to find someone to take over for her. Luckily, we were able to find someone that we feel confident will be a great addition to our team. Horseheads Intermediate School is thrilled to welcome Miss Carroll to our staff this year.
Students assigned to Mrs. Smith’s homeroom will go to Room 330 in the green hall on the first day of school. Room 330 is the first door on the left as you turn down the hallway. Miss Carroll’s homeroom students will report to Room 326, the room next to the computer lab. 
Students on our team will have specials from 12:20-1:00 each day. Art will be on Days 1 and 4, Physical Education on Days 2 and 5, and Music on Days 3 and 6. Library will also be on Day 6. Our lunch times are 11:00 and 11:05.
As always, please feel free to contact us at any time with questions or concerns. Here’s to a great year!
								       
Mrs. Smith		   	 			Miss Carroll
        psmith@horseheadsdistrict.com		          kcarroll@horseheadsdistrict.com 
